From: Stults, Missy

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 4:03 PM
To: Alanis, Sarah

Subject: FW: Energy Commission Position

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Missy Stults, PhD. (she/her)
Sustainability and Innovations Director
mstults@a2gov.org

From: Edith Juno
Sent: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 11:01 AM

To: Stults, Missy <MStults@a2gov.org>; John Mirsky (EC)_

Subject: Energy Commission Position

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow
directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello Chair Mirsky and Missy,

| am writing to inform you both that | will be leaving Ann Arbor and relocating to Washington, DC in September. Given
this, please accept this as notice that | will be resigning from my role as Commissioner this year.

| understand from the bylaws that one has to be a registered elector at the time of appointment, but | guess it’s unclear
to me if | can continue to serve for any period after moving. However, as | know there have already been several
departures recently, if serving a bit further into the fall (or longer) is a helpful option, | am happy to do so. Let me know
what makes the most sense.

Best,
Edie





